
To: Town of Haymarket Mayor and Town Council 

From: Rob Hallet 

RE: Planning Commission Term 

Hello everyone, 

 

I hope all is well. I wanted to give everyone plenty of notice. I will not be renewing my 

term in July.  

 

My last meetings for both PC & ARB will be the June meetings. Thank You. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Rob  

 


